Banks Construction, LL.C

3982 E. State Hwy 116, Holton, KS 66436

Rod,

As of February 14, 2014 we have worked a total of eleven days. Due to the snow and cold
weather, we are half way done as of February 16, 2014. We feel with the long range weather
forecast, we will be done on time if not early.

We will have the pipe pulled in place by F ebruary 21, 2014, We will also have most of the fittings
in place by February 21, 2014. By the week of F ebruary 24th, we will have started doing taps and
testing and chlorinating,

The week of March 3rd will be general clean up and tapping in services and patching the street.
Services will be finished up the same week.

We feel that the time constraints that phase three had should not cause any start up delays to phase
one.
Sincerely,

Wayne and Dean Banks
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